1 CAD Air Command Report – December 2016

The meeting scheduled for Dec 06 was postponed until the 17th of January due to the unavailability of the BGen. The previous meeting minutes were distributed and the only agenda item submitted was from Gander concerning third party work impacting contracted work by SERCO.

Should there be other agenda items, please forward them to myself and/or Sister Mona Simcoe.

Respectfully submitted by T.Mark Miller VP/BC

